
Bay Music Boosters 

Meeting Minutes 

November 14, 2018 

7:00 pm 

 
Mr. Allen- 

Thank you for an excellent marching season.  

Thursday, November 20th all high school bands will be performing in the holiday concert. Concert begins 
at 7:00 pm. 

The high school will be caroling in all the schools on December 21st.  

A new “wrap” has been ordered for the band room wall. Cost totaled $1383.00 

Mr. Awad- 

Thanks to everyone for a wonderful marching season! 

Concert season begins December 12th with the 7th& 8th grade band performing as well as the Jazz Band. 

December 13th the Middle School Orchestra will be performing their holiday concert. The Westerly 
Strings will also perform that evening. 

December 14th the 6th grade band will be caroling through the middle school. Some groups will perform at 
the high school band concert. 

6th grade band will be recorded. This recording will be available to the parents. 

Pit Orchestra auditions will be held the 5th and 6th of December. 

Mrs. Singler- 

Halloween concert was a success. The new cellos sounded fantastic. Thank you to the Boosters for 
providing the new instruments. Some cellos and stand up bass could be replaced in future. They are in 
rough shape. 

Thank you to all of the parent volunteers for help with dresses and tuxes. 

Honors and Rocket Quintets will perform at Santa Shop at Bay Pres on December 1st.  

In December, the high school orchestra will be attending the Cleveland Orchestra. $15 per student. In 
need of one adult chaperone.  

The HS Orchestra and Chamber Orchestra will perform Sunday, December 16th at 3pm.  

Caroling info and green forms due December 14th. 

Updated list of accompanists available 

Solo and Ensemble will be held on February 9, 2019. 

 



Mrs. Gess- 

Christmas concert will be held on December 9th and 10th  

Volunteers for Choral groups can sign up on Sign Up Genius. 

Choraleers have 14 gigs booked.  

Mike McNamee- 

Financial report. 

Proceeds from Varsity Concert will be donated to Field of Dreams final phase. 

Mindy Thomas- 

December 21st Junior and Senior Rockettes will perform at the basketball game. 

January 11th Junior Rockettes perform at basketball game. 

February 8th Senior line performs at the basketball game.  

Kristen Dodd- 

Everything has slowed down since the end of marching season. 

 All website issues have been fixed. 

Tracy Deibel- 

Uniforms are ready to be picked up. Manhattan Cleaners of Alliance will be taking care of our uniforms 
this year. They will pick up hats for cleaning at a date TBD. 

Need to order 2-3 pairs of trousers and 5 small hats.  

Still in need for someone to train as uniform parent for the 2020 MB season!!! 

Michele Moore- 

Have a middle school blazer volunteer, but still in need of a parent to take over high school concert band 
blazers.  

Dave Johnson- 

Thank you for everyone’s help with marching band.  

In need of volunteers to help decorate the auditorium on Monday, November 26th. We will meet after 
school.  

 
8:00pm meeting adjourned 

Attendees: 

David Johnson, Kristen Dodd, Tracy Deibel, Mike McNamee, Michele Moore, Ginny Holup, Darren Allen,  

Mark Awad, Carrie Singler, Mindy Thomas, Devon Gess. Brian Deibel was absent.  

 


